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25 September 2025 Cycle 2510-02 
 
To: All ProLine 21 and PL21 Advanced SVS APT RWY Operators  
From:  Aeronautical Data Services Technical Support 
SUBJECT: REVISION A of PL21 SVS APT-RWY Database 
 

 

OVERVIEW 
The ProLine 21 SVS Airport Runway database (PL21_SVS_Apt-Rwy.zip) has been determined 
to be unusable on ProLine 21 and PL21 Advanced platforms using Synthetic Vision Systems. A 
Revision of the database has been made available for download and should be loaded on your 
aircraft as soon as possible. 
 
DETAIL 
A processing issue within the latest delivery of Proline 21 SVS data (2510) prevents the FMS 
from completely loading into the FMS. Data loading will indicate a successful load at 100% but 
the status page will not populate. 
 
A solution has been implemented and a revision to the affected database is now 
available on the Collins Database Portal for immediate download. 
 
FUTURE 
If you have questions regarding this Flight Alert, please contact Collins Aerospace, Aeronautical 
Data Services via email at CollinsDatabaseTech@Collins.com 
 

WE URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE TO APPROPRIATE PERSONNEL 

mailto:CollinsDatabaseTech@Collins.com

